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Board Action Required   
 

                                                                No Action Required      
 

 

 

To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Brad Hunt 
Date:   July 24, 2013 
 
cc:  Dr. Jeff Turner 
 Ron-Marie Johnson 
  
Re:  Memorandum of Understanding Regarding Dallas County Juvenile Justice 
 Alternative Education Program (DCJJAEP) 
 
As is our yearly routinue, we are requesting board consent on the Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) with Dallas County regarding the use of their JJAEP for students 
enrolled in Coppell ISD. 
 
There are no major changes  to the MOU, just a little tweaking to reflect any influence 
from the 83rd Legistive session and updates from the governing board.  The MOU also 
includes the increase in cost per student. The wording has been adjusted to reflect 
recommendations for clarification with law.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
Brad Hunt 
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